To: City Clerks Office
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL]Application regarding development in Ward 6 (File: OZS-2020-0038)

From: Nargis Bamra < >

Sent: 2021/03/01 6:57 PM

To: Katyal, Himanshu <Himanshu.Katyal@brampton.ca>

Cc: City Clerks Office <City.ClerksOffice@brampton.ca>; Ravi Singh < >
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Application regarding development in Ward 6 (File: 0ZS-2020-0038)

Dear Himanshu,

I am writing this email in response to the letter we received from the Brampton city planning and development
office on new residential building proposal in Ward 6 (File: OZS-2020-0038).

I am writing to express my disagreement regarding the proposal. There are couple of reasons inregards to
opposing this project:

1. When we bought the property we are currently living in, we paid $3500 extra for the Raven lot.

2. The area comes under the heritage area, and we were told during the initial sale of the property, that nothing
will be build in the heritage area, and it will stay as it is.

3. The new development will not only cover the beauty of the area, it will also effect the privacy of my
property, and other properties beside mine.

4. Another reason for the disagreement is , that due the new development it will increase the traffic in the area I
live in. Due to the recent construction being build in this area, we already concerned about the high volume of
traffic.

It is really disappointing to learn about the new development proposal in this beautiful Raven area. I strongly
oppose on the idea of any new development being build.

It's my humble request to the Brampton city development and planning officer to please discuss this issue with
the Mayor, and reach to some favorable solutions, and respect the rights of the citizens.

Please do not hesitate to contact, if you have and questions.
Thank you

Nargis Bamra
(Homeowner)



